
Conservation Commission Minutes 

Meeting – January 22, 2015 

 

Present:   Steve Barrett, Louis Misiun, Jr.; Bob Cowles, Ben Byrne 

                  Absent:  Brian Dejnak 

 

The meeting was called to order at 7:00 with Steve presiding.  Minutes of the December 

meeting were amended to note that Gideon Porth was not present.   

 

Old Business: 

• NOI – Eaglebrook School (DEP# 142-0199) Edward P. Evans Science 

The commission resigned the corrected Order of Conditions, as requested by Mark Stinson, 

the DEP circuit rider. 

 

New Business: 

• Annual MACC dues – A motion was made by Steve, seconded by Louie, and unanimously 

voted to approve the expenditure of funds to pay FY’2015 MACC dues. 

 

• Request to ZBA request for comment re: a change of use for the Sunoco station at 513 

Greenfield Road to include a convenience store. The commission had no wetland concerns 

and chose to respond with “No comment.” 

 

• Representative to CPC - Bob volunteered to be the Conservation Commission representative 

on that committee. 

 

• Annual Report – Members agreed that this year’s report should acknowledge the time and 

work of Paul Sokoloski who recently resigned due to illness. He has been actively on the 

commission for more than 25 years. 

 

Steve reported that he recently met with Mark Stinson to look over the pickle factory site and 

discuss the managing of the Order of Conditions that will be issued in response to the expected 

Notice of Intent that will be coming.  

 

Next meeting:   The date of February 26, 2015 was set for the next meeting.  

 

The meeting adjourned at 7:16 pm. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Priscilla Phelps 

 

 

 


